
Unit
Cam's 
Tale

Vocabulary Grammar
Big World, 
Small World

Speaking Writing

1
Back to 
School

Welcome 
to Our 
School 

School rooms  
art room, auditorium, classroom, gym, 
library, music room  

School personnel 
counselor janitor, librarian, principal, 
secretary, teacher

School verbs  
be polite, clean brushes, put away books, 
register, respect the rules, wash brushes 

You have to be 
polite. 

You don’t have 
to eat inside. 

You can register 
online. 

The
Netherlands

/ɒ/ 
watch, large 

Cam's Chat
Hi, can you 
help me?  
Sure… 

Using capital 
letters and 
punctuation

2
Visiting 
the City 

Looking 
Around 

Places in town
crosswalk, fountain, gas station, mall, 
monument, parking lot

Tourist verbs 
ask for directions, fill the tank, get 
information, go shopping, take pictures, 
use the restroom

They were 
shopping at the 
mall. 

He was taking a 
picture while I 
was talking. 

Argentina

/ɪ/ 
big, pink 

Cam's Chat
Excuse me, 
where can I 
buy…? 
There is a… 

Spelling 
rules for 
verbs ending 
in -ing

3
Getting 
Better

At the 
Doctor’s 
Office 

Body parts 
ankle, back, elbow, knee, neck, 
shoulders, stomach, throat, toes, tooth, 
wrist 

Illnesses 
cold, cough, earache, fever, headache, 
sore throat, stomachache, toothache 

She was running 
when she fell. 

You shouldn’t 
eat so much.

India 

/e/ 
head, leg 

Cam's Chat
Are you OK? 
What’s the 
matter? 

Using 
commas (,) 
in when / 
while clauses 

Cam's Odyssey: Units 1-3

4
It’s a Big 
World

Around 
the World 

Countries 
Argentina, Belize, Brazil, Canada, Costa 
Rica, India, Mexico, Nepal 

Adjectives
big, crowded, diverse, dry, hot, humid, 
lively, small, snowy 

India is bigger 
than Nepal.

Brazil is more 
crowded than 
Belize.

The Sahara 
Desert 

/ʌ/ 
fun, sun 

Cam's Chat
How’s the 
weather in 
Italy? 
It’s… 

Spelling 
rules for 
comparatives

5
Amazing 
Creatures

At the Zoo 

Endangered animals 
bald eagle, Bengal tiger, black rhino, 
leatherback turtle, polar bear, snow 
leopard, western gorilla 

Adjectives
dangerous, fast, friendly, hard, heavy, 
light, safe, short, slow, soft, tall, 
unfriendly 

Sloths are the 
slowest animals 
in the world. 

The ostrich is 
one of the most 
unusual birds.

New 
Zealand 

/ɜ:/ 
turtle, learn

Cam's Chat
What is that? 
It looks like a 
tiger. 

Spelling 
rules for 
superlatives 

6
Making 
Progress 

Talking 
with 

Grandpa 

Sports
do: gymnastics, karate, yoga, go: biking, 
running, swimming, play: basketball, 
soccer, volleyball 

Sports verbs 
go up / downhill, hit / kick / throw the 
ball, keep one's balance, move slowly, 
run quickly, score a point

She could play 
the piano four 
years ago.

They couldn't 
dance well.

Greece

/æ/  
grass, pass 

Cam's Chat
Could you 
play all kinds 
of sports 
then? 

Using 
commas (,) 
before and, 
but and so 
to join two 
sentences

Cam's Odyssey: Units 4-6

4

Unit
Cam's
Tale

Vocabulary Grammar
Big World,
Small World

Speaking Writing

Back to
School

Welcome 
to Our 
School 

School rooms 
art room, auditorium, classroom, gym,
library, music room  

School personnel 
counselor janitor, librarian, principal, 
secretary, teacher

School verbs  
be polite, clean brushes, put away books,
register, respect the rules, wash brushes

You have to be 
polite. 

You don’t have 
to eat inside. 

You can register 
online. 

The
Netherlands

/ɒ/ 
watch, large 

Cam's Chat
Hi, can you 
help me?  
Sure… 

Using capital 
letters and 
punctuation

Visiting 
the City 

Looking 
Around 

Places in town
crosswalk, fountain, gas station, mall, 
monument, parking lot

Tourist verbs
ask for directions, fill the tank, get 
information, go shopping, take pictures, 
use the restroom

They were 
shopping at the 
mall.

He was taking a
picture while I 
was talking. 

Argentina

/ɪ/
big, pink 

Cam's Chat
Excuse me, 
where can I 
buy…? 
There is a…

Spelling 
rules for 
verbs ending 
in -ing

Getting 
Better

At the 
Doctor’s 
Office 

Body parts 
ankle, back, elbow, knee, neck,
shoulders, stomach, throat, toes, tooth, 
wrist 

Illnesses
cold, cough, earache, fever, headache, 
sore throat, stomachache, toothache 

She was running 
when she fell. 

You shouldn’t 
eat so much.

India 

/e/ 
head, leg 

Cam's Chat
Are you OK? 
What’s the 
matter? 

Using 
commas (,) 
in when / 
while clauses 

Cam's Odyssey: Units 1-3

It’s a Big 
World

Around 
the World 

Countries 
Argentina, Belize, Brazil, Canada, Costa 
Rica, India, Mexico, Nepal 

Adjectives
big, crowded, diverse, dry, hot, humid, 
lively, small, snowy 

India is bigger 
than Nepal.

Brazil is more 
crowded than 
Belize.

The Sahara 
Desert 

/ʌ/ 
fun, sun 

Cam's Chat
How’s the 
weather in 
Italy? 
It’s… 

Spelling 
rules for
comparatives

Amazing 
Creatures

At the Zoo 

Endangered animals 
bald eagle, Bengal tiger, black rhino, 
leatherback turtle, polar bear, snow 
leopard, western gorilla 

Adjectives
dangerous, fast, friendly, hard, heavy,
light, safe, short, slow, soft, tall, 
unfriendly 

Sloths are the 
slowest animals 
in the world. 

The ostrich is 
one of the most 
unusual birds.

New 
Zealand 

/ɜ:/ 
turtle, learn

Cam's Chat
What is that? 
It looks like a 
tiger. 

Spelling 
rules for
superlatives 

Making 
Progress 

Talking 
with 

Grandpa 

Sports
do: gymnastics, karate, yoga, go: biking, 
running, swimming, play: basketball, 
soccer, volleyball 

Sports verbs
go up / downhill, hit / kick / throw the 
ball, keep one's balance, move slowly, 
run quickly, score a point

She could play 
the piano four 
years ago.

They couldn't 
dance well.

Greece

/æ/  
grass, pass

Cam's Chat
Could you
play all kinds 
of sports 
then? 

Using 
commas (,) 
before and, 
but and t so
to join two 
sentences

Cam's Odyssey: Units 4-6

4
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Unit
Cam's 
Tale

Vocabulary Grammar
Big World, 
Small World

Speaking Writing

7
Back in 
the Day 

Cleaning 
Up 

Collectables 
baseball cards, board games, model 
cars, postcards, puzzles, records, stamps, 
stuffed animals 

Verbs
collect, display, fix, look for, organize, 
trade

My dad used to 
collect stamps. 

He didn't use to 
buy puzzles.

Egypt 

/ɔ:/
board, sort 

Cam's Chat
I remember 
these comics! 
Me too, you 
used to... 

Ordering 
chunks in 
sentences

8
Making 
Plans 

Extreme 
Sports 

Extreme sports
rock climbing, skateboarding, skydiving, 
snowboarding, surfing, waterskiing 

Sports gear
elbow pads, helmet, knee pads, 
life jacket, parachute, ropes, skis, 
snowboard, surfboard 

I'm going to 
wear knee pads.

They're not 
going to go rock 
climbing.

Chile 

/i:/ 
free, ski

Cam's Chat
What do 
you think of 
scuba diving? 

Using capital 
letters for 
days of 
the week, 
months 
and proper 
nouns

9
Where to 

Next

At the 
Airport 

Places 
airport, bus station, bus stop, dock, 
runway, train station 

Travel professions 
air traffic controller, bus driver, 
conductor, pilot, sailor, taxi driver

She’s the person 
who flies the 
plane. 

This is where you 
catch the bus. 

Thailand

/u:/ 
you, who

Cam's Chat
Let’s look for 
the… 

What’s that? 
It’s a place 
where... 

Using 
relative 
pronouns to 
join clauses 

Cam's Odyssey: Units 7-9

5Scope and Sequence

B
th

M

W
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